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15th March 2023 
 
 

Notice of application to deregister Clay Brick & Paver Association of 
New South Wales 

  
 
 
 
 
Dear Member,  
On 23 February 2023, the members of the Clay Brick & Paver Association of New South Wales 
(Association) voted unanimously to dissolve the Association. This vote was conducted in 
accordance with the Association’s rules. 
  
Earlier today, the Association made an application to the Fair Work Commission to be de-
registered as a registered organisation under Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 on 
the basis that the Association’s members had approved its deregistration. 
  
The Fair Work Commission will now proceed to consider the Association’s application for 
deregistration and any objections made to that deregistration and make a decision as to whether 
to deregister the Association. 
  
  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Avery Spackman  
President  
 


